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From: Linda icQucy
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To: BoardSec

Subject: Written comment, file #EB-2017-0049

Subject: Electricity Rate Increase
Dear Board Secretary,

This is with regard to the proposed electricity delivery rate hikes boondoggle. Lower the rates
for usage and increase the rate of deliver, and make it look like we are saving money!
Ridiculous Nonsense!

The proposed delivery rate increase is going to impact low income earners, people on
disability pension, and those who have live on CPP and OAS pensions. All businesses, large
and small, will be negatively affected. Small businesses will struggle especially because of
the new wage increases coming into effect. Many will be forced to downsize, to close or may
face bankruptcy.

The province produces a surplus of electricity which is sold to the U.S. At a much cheaper
rate than that which we pay. is their delivery charge also going up?

| am absolutely against any rate increases, whatsoever, until Hydro One Inc. and Hydro One
Network are run efficiently, and the debt is paid down. I cannot understand why the
executives are receiving bonuses, for a business which seems to be in the business of running
a deficit.

Most Sincerely,

Linda McQuay

Sent from my iPad





